## Johnson, Nick M

From: Vicki VanDell@loucksinc.com>

**Sent:** Friday, August 25, 2017 10:25 AM

**To:** Johnson, Nick M

**Cc:** rob.page@frauenshuh.com

**Subject:** Re: Frauenshuh Parking Lot Addition

## Nick,

Frauenshuh would like to install parking on one of the parcels they own adjacent to their office building on 7101 W. 78th St. The find that they are having more meetings at their office which results in more visitors to the site. They would like to construct a few additional stalls to account for more visitors. If you have any questions or need additional information, give me a call.

Thanks, Vicki

Sent from my iPhone